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Comments: Please we do not need more motorized use in the Skyland area of the Flathead National Forest. |
appreciate you considering removing some mechanized usage, but do not allow more in other areas. We need
more pristine areas for wildlife habitat not less. There's already enough mechanized usage.

Thanks,
John Schmid



